
 
 

 

 
Dear Invitee, 
 
 
We are writing to extend an invitation to you and your esteemed institution to attend the International 
Symposium on "The Role of Science Academies towards the Future of Basic Sciences", which will be jointly 
organized by the Turkish Academy of Sciences (TÜBA) and the Association of Academies and Societies of 
Sciences in Asia (AASSA). 
 

The symposium will take place in Istanbul, Türkiye, between 28-29 April, 2023, and will bring together renowned 
scholars, researchers, and professionals in the field of basic sciences from around the world. The main objective of 
this symposium is to raise awareness about the importance of basic sciences and to discuss the role of science 
academies in shaping the future of these fields. 
 

We believe that your participation and contribution to this Symposium would be invaluable. Your insights and 
expertise would not only enhance the quality of the symposium, but also help us achieve our goal of promoting 
basic sciences and their contribution to sustainable development. 
 

The symposium will cover a range of themes, including the future of basic sciences, the relationship between basic 
sciences and other fields, sustainability practices in basic sciences, and the role of science academies in basic 
sciences, among others. We are confident that these themes will provide a platform for stimulating discussions 
and thought-provoking debates. 
 

On behalf organizing committee, we would like to extend our sincerest invitation to you and/or your institution to 
attend the International Symposium on "The Role of Science Academies towards the Future of Basic Sciences". 
We hope that you will be able to accept this invitation and contribute to the success of this important event. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or require further information. We look forward to 
hearing from you soon. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 

PROF. DR. MUZAFFER SEKER PROF. DR. AHMET NURI YURDUSEV 

President of TÜBA President of AASSA 
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